Amy Rostkowycz

From: Steve Vagnozzi <marpchair@gmail.com=
Sent: Monday, June 7, 2021 7:31 PM

To: Amy Rostkowycz

Cc: John Guidinger

Subject: Statement for 6/9/21 Meeting on HB 4422
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Please enter the following statement into the record for the upcoming 6/9/21 House Communications and Technology
Standing Committee Meeting:

“The Michigan Association of Railroad Passengers does not want to see the railroads suffer any impacts from HB 4422
that would impair their ability to provide fast, reliable, passenger service on their tracks in Michigan.”

| request that our statement be shared with all committee members.
Respectfully,

STEVE VAGNOZZI

Government Affairs Coordinator

Michigan Association of Railroad Passengers
517-349-4809



